
Celebrating Our Catholic Faith

Be JOYFUL in HOPE!!: Catholic Education 
Week 2018

Face to Face

For the third year in a row our school celebrated our 
Catholic Faith with a fun and enriching school 
retreat put on by Face to Face ministries. Our 

learning focused on the Holy Spirit and the ways it 
makes us unstoppable. The Holy Spirit wants to 
animate us and help us serve God in incredible 

ways. Thank you to Ryan and Dan from Face to Face 
ministries for once again another incredible 

experience. We are so blessed to be able to celebrate 
in our schools in such a unique and special way.

We celebrated Catholic Education Week in May 
with the theme of Hope. We celebrated by 

planting seeds of hope in our school and in the 
community with various events such as a Walk for 
Hope around our local neighborhood, cleaning up 

our playgrounds and gardens, and celebrating 
together in prayer. We are so blessed to be able to 
share in this unique learning experience with one 

another.


